BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of Monday, April 3, 1961

Three members were present: E. DeRouin
R, Richard
Ro B, Biren

¥r, Boisseau and Mr, Malo from Green Acresf appeared before the Board
to talk about the acceptance of their street, known as lizaette Drive. They
asked the members of the Board to recommend the acceptance of Lizotte Drive
from Paririe St. to Hewland St., a distence of approximately 221,20 feet,
Some discussion was held on this matter, Some menbers of the Board wondered
wether or not the recommendation of the Board was necessary on this matter,
It was decided to consult with the Town Counsel and to check the law on
this matter before we take any action,

The mebers of the Board then signed the perimeter plan of the Johnson
propertye Mg Eugene Tougas was the one that appeared before the Board
with this perimeter plan for his client, Mr, Sanford A, Kaplan. This plan
was for the land court, and it was of the type that did not require a public
hearinz. (AoNoRo)o "

The following bills were then unanimously approved for payments:
Mass. Federation of Planning Boards $20.00 Dues
Re Po Biron's bill $27.49 Expenses for P/B
Chronotype 0o $112,75  For printing of Zoning
By-Laws with mape

The Board was then read a letter by the clerk, which had been received ¥g) from
the Economics Development Assocliates, Inc., notifying us that it had filed our
plisation for a master plan with the Mass. Dept, of Commerce, which would in
turn try to obtain matching funds from the Federal Gobermment.

"It was then voted unanimously to start all of our future meetings at 7:00 P.M.
instead of 83100 P.M.

R, Bernard Biron XU

Clerk <LERK
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